Dear All,
This is to inform you that the business of M/s. Interlink Advertising has been restored provisionally till further notification by PBA.
Members are requested to accept release / business from Interlink Advertising.

rMuhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director

Pakistan Broadcasters Association
177/2, 1st Floor, IEP Building
Liaguat Barracks, Shahra-e-Faisal
Karachi.



